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Last chance to be part of waterfront gala 
 
September 21, 2018 
COOKTOWN 
  
Don’t miss out on your chance to be part of the official opening of Cooktown’s waterfront 
development, with only a week until performer expressions of interest close. 
 
The waterfront opening will be held at the Webber Esplanade Activity Precinct from 3pm to 
9pm on Saturday, November 17. This is an exciting opportunity for family friendly local talent 
to shine and be a part of this gala event. Council is seeking expressions of interest from all 
types of performers, such as comedians, magicians, poets, musicians, children’s entertainers 
and street performers. 
 
The Cooktown waterfront development was opened to the public in June, and includes 
parkland, barbecues, fishing platforms, exercise stations, a kiosk and amenities and water 
park. 
 
Expressions of interest are due by October 2. Send in writing to Council’s Events Officer at 
mail@cook.qld.gov.au or post to PO Box 3, Cooktown, 4895. 
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